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Councilmember Jennifer Campbell Votes to 
Improve Ambulance Services for  

San Diegans 
THE NEW FALCK USA AMBULANCE CONTRACT MEANS MORE 

AMBULANCES AND BETTER EMERGENCY SERVICES 
 
San Diego – In a unanimous vote, the San Diego City Council’s Public Safety Committee, 
of which Councilmember Jennifer Campbell is a member, approved a deal to order 
Falck USA to secure an outside company to help with staffing and billing. The deal will 
put more ambulances on the streets to reduce the response time to San Diego residents 
and ultimately improve the quality of ambulance services. 
 
Councilmember Jennifer Campbell said: 
“The lives and health of San Diego residents is at stake. We need to reaffirm 
our commitment as a city and hold our partners accountable. I am pleased 
with the new contract, because Falck will provide quality emergency 
ambulance services that San Diegans need and deserve.” 
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